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March 6, 2012 

 
 
 
 
Barcy F. McNeal 
Secretary, Docketing Division 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio  
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 
 
Re: PUCO Case No. 11-5384-AU-UNC 
 
Dear Secretary McNeal: 
 
 Pursuant to the December 14, 2011 Finding and Order of the Public Utilities 
Commission of Ohio, please accept this notice that Ohio Gas Company has paid the 
requisite amount to the Ohio Department of Development (“ODOD”), as identified in 
Attachment A of the November 4, 2011 filing by the Office of the Ohio Consumers’ 
Counsel, for crediting to the Percentage of Income Payment Plan rider operated through 
ODOD. 
 

Please contact me at (614) 719-2841 or ghummel@mwncmh.com with any 
questions regarding this submission. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
/s/ Gretchen J. Hummel    
Gretchen J. Hummel 
 
Attorney for Ohio Gas Company 
 

GJH:vlp 
 
 
 
 

 



This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

3/6/2012 11:33:05 AM

in

Case No(s). 11-5384-AU-UNC

Summary: Letter of Notification Ohio Gas Company's Letter of Notification confirming
compliance with the Commission's December 14, 2011 Finding and Order electronically filed
by Ms. Vicki L. Leach-Payne on behalf of Hummel, Gretchen J. Ms.


